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Submission: I am writing to express my support for the Walcha Councils'plans to keep its identity and to remain as an 
independent Council. 
Our contribution as ratepayers is reasonably significant and I know that our family interests would be better served by an 
independent Walcha Council. 
Yours faithfully 
David Lisle 
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